
6th Grade Summer Math

A Note To Students About Summer Prep For All Incoming 6th Graders…

​All students should be practicing their addition, subtraction, multiplication, 
and division facts. You should be fluent in all facts before the start of 
school. 
Practicing your math skills will be on the “honor system.” My desire and 
strong encouragement to all of my students is to spend a little time each 
day reviewing and practicing to retain your math skills and start next year 
off strong.
Whether you decide to play on a website, complete summer workbooks, or 
practice on flash cards, you will be tested during that first week of school 
on addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division facts 1 – 12. Set 
yourself up for a FUN, successful, and no-stress year by finally conquering 
your math facts!
Have a safe and happy summer.
I am so looking forward to teaching you math next year!
~Mrs. Manley


